
To:                                               dbowles@monarchengineering.net; Deron Byrne
Cc:                                               Wright, William (EEC)
Subject:                                     Phase 11‐2 Waterline Extensions & East KY 80 WST Replacement‐AI#33767‐ Adair

County
 

Good Morning Mr. Bowles and Mr. Byrne,
 
We received your submittal for the Phase 11-2 Waterline Extensions and Water Storage Tank
Replacement in Adair County on 9/25/2012. It has been assigned today to William Wright at
extension 4829 or email at William.Wright@ky.gov . If you have any questions please call or
email us anytime.
 
Thank you and hope you have a nice weekend.
Lissa
 
 

Lissa Doss
Engineering Section
Water Infrastructure Branch
Division of Water
200 Fair Oaks Lane
4th Floor
Frankfort, KY 40601
502-564-3410 ext. 4801
Lissa.Doss@ky.gov
 


